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Comments: To Whom it may Concern,

Being a descendant of homesteaders in the Swan Valley and a property owner in the area, I strongly oppose the

development around Holland Lake.  It is essential to keep Holland Lake and the Lodge as it is for generations to

come. It is part of our heritage and should not be ruined by outsiders coming in to make a profit. The impact on

the environment would be detrimental. Please listen to the people who live and are a part of this special place. 

Thank you. 


